
Wahnapitae First Nation, in partnership with the
Anishinabek/Ontario Fisheries Resource Centre will be
conducting a Walleye spawning survey in the North
Wahnapitae River this spring. 

The spawning survey will take place mid-late April 2025,
shortly after ice out, and will continue until water
temperatures exceed 10°C. Walleye spawning will be
evaluated using night-time visual surveys and non-lethal
capture methods. Walleye will be tagged and released
upon capture. This survey will help us assess the health of   
the North Wahnapitae River walleye population.

For more information, contact:
Gabrielle Perugini, Lead Biologist
gperugini@aofrc.org
(705) 472 - 7888 ext 107
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Found a tag? 

Visit www.aofrc.org and fill
out our ‘Tag Return’ form

or 
Call us at (705) 472 - 7888

The A/OFRC is a not-for-profit organization that serves as an
independent source of information for communities within the

Anishinabek Nation. The Centre provides information and
recommendations for sustainable fisheries management,

reports of stock status, evaluates stresses on fish populations
and habitats, and offers technical support.


